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M E M O R A N D U M 
TO: Julie Schneider, Director, Housing and Revitalization Department 

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council 

DATE:  January 6, 2022 

RE: Expiring HUD Contracts 

 

Please provide a list of all rent-restricted housing developments in Detroit with HUD 

contracts that expire in 2022-2025. Please contact Ari Ruttenberg from my office at 

ruttenberga@detroitmi.gov if you have any questions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc:  Honorable Colleagues 

City Clerk 

MARY SHEFFIELD 

CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

DISTRICT 5 
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